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GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL 
(BARRAS (NORTH)) (TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT) ORDER 2014 
(VARIATION NO 04) (MELBOURNE STREET) ORDER 202_ 
 
Glasgow City Council proposes to consider the introduction of the above named Traffic 
Regulation Order in terms of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended. 
 
This Order is proposed to facilitate the Collegelands Calton Barras – Meat Market 
Wellpark Link project, with the aim of improving cyclist infrastructure and facilities on 
Melbourne Street to create an active travel route linking with Duke Street as part of a 
wider development of the area. 
 
The route, which begins south of Wellpark Street, continues to migrate north along 
Melbourne Street, then terminates at the most northern end of the street at its junction 
with Duke Street. 
 
Details of the proposals are as follows:- 
 

• The creation of a segregated two way cycle track on the east side of 
Melbourne Street (northern section).  

   
A copy of the Draft Order, relevant map, statement of reasons and detailed report for 
proposing to make the Order are available for inspection 9am – 4pm, Monday to Friday 
inclusive at:-  
 

Reception, Neighbourhoods, Regeneration & Sustainability, Exchange House, 231 

George Street, Glasgow, G1 1RX. 

Further information and copies of the relevant map, statement of reasons and detailed 
report can be viewed online at www.glasgow.gov.uk/proposedtro. 
 
Any person wishing to object to the proposed Order must submit this in writing to Brian 
Coyle, Engineering Officer, City Deal, Neighbourhoods, Regeneration & Sustainability, 
Glasgow City Council, Exchange House, 231 George Street, Glasgow, G1 1RX or email: 
SustainableTransport@glasgow.gov.uk and it must be received by Friday 10th May 2024. 
 
It is the responsibility of the person making the objection to ensure that the Council receives 
it by the date stated above. 
 
Glasgow City Council asks that all persons making a written submission state their name 
and address. All objections must be made in writing and must contain a written statement 
of the grounds of the objection. 
 
Support for the proposals can be submitted using the above contact details. If you require 
further information, please email as above. 
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